
WOODHEAD CRUISE – FLIGHT
I N F O R M A T I O N

Making Your Flight Reservations in Conjunction with Your Princess Cruise
Flight schedules into Los Angeles, CA (LAX) for February 2025 are open for reservations. Several airlines,
including American, Delta, and United have released their schedules for our travel dates, while others
like Southwest are scheduled to open at the end of April, 2024.

After researching current options, MAGIC found it is not beneficial to hold Group Space directly with an
airline for this cruise, as group pricing is too high to be competitive and policies are too strict to be
implemented. MAGIC may re-visit this in the coming months to see if group pricing has changed. 

Here are the options for making flight reservations at this time.

1. Princess EZAir is a program that allows you to choose from an assortment of
airlines and flight times. With Flexible EZAir Flights, you can hold your requested
flight schedule when you are ready, but it does not need to be paid for until final
payment (October 25, 2024). Flexible Flights may also be changed or cancelled
up to 45 days prior to travel without change/cancellation fees. Princess also offers
Restricted fares, which require payment at time of booking, and are fully non-
refundable.

You are able to browse flight options inside the Cruise Personalizer on the Princess Website, but it is not currently
available in the Princess app. To browse and reserve flights, visit your Cruise Personalizer HERE
Click on “Log In” to sign into your account using your email address and password, or under “Access Your Booking Without
Registering” enter your name, date of birth, and booking number (Click on Flights). If you need assistance with making
reservations through this system, please give MAGIC a call and we can assist you in selecting your best flights.

2. Separate Independent Flights. You can make your own flights independently/directly with an airline and then let us know
your travel arrangements. Flights should be scheduled to arrive by Noon on February 8 and depart after 12:30 PM on
February 15. Please forward your itinerary including airline and confirmation number to: groups@magiccruises.com.

NOTE: If you are arriving Los Angles (LAX) on the day of sailing, February 8, you can add transfers through Princess Cruises
for $44 per person and be transferred by coach directly to the pier. You have the same option for your return transfers on 
February 15. Be sure your flight times are within the above parameters. Please let MAGIC know if you would like to add transfers.

If you are flying into California early and plan to stay at Woodhead Headquarters, Crowne Plaza Los Angeles Harbor Hotel,
you must contact MAGIC to reserve your room at our group rate. Transfers between airport and hotel and ship are still to be
determined and will have an extra cost.
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See you in LA!

Call Marcia or Kate at MAGIC: 614-847-5551 or email: groups@magiccruises.com
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